
 

 
 
 
 
 

Our ref: CW/HD 

 
 
26 February 2024  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to announce that Red Nose Day will take 

place on March 15 this year, and we are planning to celebrate this fantastic event in style! 

 

To mark the occasion, we will be hosting a non-uniform day for all students and staff. The 

theme for the day is "Wear Something Red or Something That Makes You Smile." We 

encourage everyone to get creative and join in the fun by dressing up in red attire or wearing 

something that brings a smile to their face. 

 

Red Nose Day is a wonderful opportunity for us to come together as a community and support 

a great cause. By participating in this event, we can make a real difference in the lives of 

children and families in need, both here at home and around the world. 

 

We kindly ask for a donation of £1.00 per student to support the charity. Donations can be 

made payable on ParentPay, making it convenient and easy for you to contribute to this 

worthy cause. 

 

Thank you in advance for your generosity and support. Together, we can make this Red Nose 

Day a memorable and impactful event for everyone involved. 

 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please don't hesitate to contact us. 

 

Let's make this Red Nose Day one to remember! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs C Wilby  

Associate Principal  
 
 
 
 


